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2004/121.  United Nations Decade for Human Rights Education, 1995‑2004


At its 57th meeting, on 21 April 2004, the Commission on Human Rights, taking into consideration the report of the High Commissioner for Human Rights on the follow‑up to the United Nations Decade for Human Rights Education, 1995‑2004 (E/CN.4/2003/101), as well as the recommendations contained in the report of the High Commissioner on the midterm evaluation of the Decade (A/55/360), decided, without a vote, to recommend to the Economic and Social Council that it recommend to the General Assembly the proclamation of a second Decade for Human Rights Education to begin on 1 January 2005.

[See chap. XVII, E/2004/23 – E/CN.4/2004/127]
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